
 

 

 

Consent Agenda 

March 24, 2022 

 

  

Water Testing & Remediation Plan – Kuper/Turney/Carter 

 

Action to be taken: I move the the Board adopt Resolution 1181 as 

presented; authorizing the District to commence 

additional remediation of lead levels that are greater 

than 5 parts per billion.  

 

 

The District is required to adopt a remediation plan prior to March 31, 2022. This is the second 

major lead remediation effort to be undertaken by the District. This additional round of testing 

and remediation is required by a change in statue that became effective in July of 2021.   

 

The national standard for lead in drinking water is set at 15 parts per billion by the 

Environmental Protection Agency. This was the standard the District utilized during previous 

required and unfunded remediation requirements, that were undertaken and completed in 2019. 

A full copy of the report can be found on the District Website . The 2021 legsislature passed a 

requirement for school districts to remediate lead down to 5 parts per billion or less.  The 

attached plan (Attachement A) provides a listing of fixtures we have identified for further 

remediation/testing/re-testing.   

 

Also attached is the internal Facility Services Policy on Lead in Drinking Water and the “3 T’s 

of Lead Testing.” These are provided for additional information only.  

 

District Staff will be present to answer questions as needed.  

 

 

 

https://resources.finalsite.net/images/v1644336660/issaquah/cfcg6qozfciqqgasrslr/PBSFinalReport.pdf

